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“Ladies for Little Bit” Event Supports
Local Charity
NEWS & EVENTS: EVENTS

On Tuesday, August 28, the Sandberg Phoenix Women's Forum, along with CBIZ, sponsored "Ladies for Little

Bit," an event focused on raising awareness for The Little Bit Foundation. Founded in 2001, the Foundation

works to provide for the basic needs of disadvantaged children in the St. Louis area by partnering with local

schools.

The annual event featured music by vocalist Mariah Broeker and pianist Jeff Potter, food and drinks, a wine

tasting, silent auction, purse giveaway by Bueno Bags, couture clothes boutique and a presentation by Karen

Hylton, Community Outreach Coordinator for the St. Louis Public Schools.

© 2024 - Sandberg Phoenix & von Gontard P.C. www.sandbergphoenix.com


